
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 BTEC – Performance ‘13’ 
 
During your child’s performing arts lessons we have been working on developing sections from the musical 
‘13’. We would like to invite you to come in and watch a performance of ‘13’ on Thursday 14th July 2022 at 
3.30pm in room P02. As this is their first performance as BTEC performing arts students I am sure they would 
appreciate your support as they perform. It is preferable that every student attends and that they stay after 
school on the day to prepare.   
 
I look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs H Whitmore 
CTL of Health and Social Care/ Teacher of Performing Arts 
 


